
   

  
  

Officers of Investigative Committee of Russia exchange experience
with delegates from Ministry for Justice of Vietnam

 

  

Today, the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation hosted a delegation from the Ministry
for Justice of the Socialist Republic of Vietnam during their working visit to Russia aimed at
studying Russian experience of legal system transformation within the framework of international
integration.

The Russian party was represented by representatives of the interested Central Office and
educational units of the Investigative Committee of the Russian Federation.

The meeting was held in a friendly and welcoming atmosphere. The parties exchanged information
about their structure, competence and goals, and reached an agreement to continue cooperation on
matters of mutual interest.
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Изображения
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  Page address: https://en.sledcom.ru/news/item/1267986 
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